
 
  

 

Local residents are invited to come along to  
 

NECHELLS WARD 

MEETING 
 
 
 

22 March 2018  

at 6.30pm 
Stanhope Hall, Ketley Croft 
(off Emily Street), Highgate 

B12 0XG 
 

Come along and have your say on local 
issues in your community, main items- 

− Proposed strategy for shisha lounges 

− Police update 

− Residents issues 
 

Please inform us if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as soon as possible on the  
Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664 

E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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